

28th April 2023 Mersey Drive Newsletter Acting Headteacher: Mrs Reed 0161 766 6298

http://www.merseydriveprimary.org.uk

Crucial Crew

Year 6 were learning about the dangers of alcohol at Crucial Crew this week, the children got to speak to a real life youth worker. They learnt about the different roles and responsibilities the transport police, MET, PCSO's do. They also learnt about the importance of road safety and making healthy lifestyles choices.





The Hive have been getting creative with their learning! This week they have been learning about all things #MaryAnning. They have enjoyed making some dinosaur skeletons using pasta.







Children in Year 4 have been working together to classify animalas.







We are an ECO-School.





28th April 2023 Mersey Drive Newsletter Acting Headteacher: Mrs Reed 0161 766 6298

http://www.merseydriveprimary.org.uk

Rigby Bear	Awarded weekly to the class with best attendance	
Attendance	Last Week	This Week
Award Winners	Here Everyday Nursery Ready On time	Here Everyday Year 3 Ready On time
	Pupils who have been noticed for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes	
	Last Week	
	FSU- Reggi	
VIP's	Y1- Oliver	3
	Y2- Daisy	Y6- Kai
	Y3- Harle	y Hive- Leo

Pupils are awarded team points for aiming high and making good choices in school. Pupils can earn points for good work or behaviour, or to acknowledge outstanding effort or acts of kindness in school. On Thursday lunchtimes, Year 6 Team Captains are responsible for collecting points and then sharing the results in Friday's Celebration Assembly.

Last week's winning team was Yellow with 630 points

This week's winning team is Red with 457 points

Important Dates		
Monday 1st May	Bank Holiday – School closed	
Tuesday 2 nd May	Strike day - School closed	
Thursday 4 th May	Exceptional closure day exceptional closure day to students	
Friday 5 th May	School re-opens The Kings Coronation celebrations All children are invited to wear clothing of red, white and/or blue.	
Monday 8 th May	Kings Coronation- School closed	
W/C 9 th May	Start of KS2 SATs assessments	

Important Reminder

Class photographs will take place on **Thursday, 18th May** in the school hall. We kindly ask for all pupils to be in full uniform.





